
 

 
 

 

Free Family Coaching Series 
  

One-hour virtual Family Coaching sessions begin 
 

Thursday, April 11, 2024, 
6:00pm via WebEx 

 
 This series consists of eight sessions, each focused on one positive behavior 

support skill. 
 Certificates of attendance for each session will be provided. 
 Family Coaching is based on the Tools of Choice Curriculum, focused on 

positive supports and strengthening relationships to promote desirable behavior.  
 

This is an ongoing opportunity for families and caregivers to learn more about 
positive parenting practices while receiving support, coaching, and resources from 
Division of Developmental Disabilities Positive Supports Consultants.  

 
For more information including registration, see the workshop flyer.  
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/family-coaching-flyer

